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INFORMATION RELEASE

Fairfield Double Homicide Autopsies Completed October 14, 2010
Solano County Sheriff-Coroner’s Office

On Thursday, October 14, 2010, autopsies were performed on the two juveniles that were
victims of a homicide reported to the Fairfield Police Department on October 13, 2010.
They have been identified as 3-year-old Tori Ball and 3-year-old Lily Ball, both residents
of Fairfield. Their cause of death has been determined to be multiple stab and cutting
wounds. Any questions pertaining to the criminal investigation of this case should be
directed to the Fairfield Police Department.
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